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MacNeil, Jami

From: Bertocci, Cynthia S
Sent: Thursday, August 13, 2020 10:00 AM
To: A. McKinne Stires; Allen J. Philbrick; Bailey Bolen; Bensinger, Peggy; Bertocci, Cynthia S; 

Burke, Ruth A; Carol Ervin; Cathy Johnson (cjohnson@tidewater.net); Doreen Conboy; 
Hallowell, Dawn; Jeffry Spinney; Jon Luoma; Kristin Collins (kcollins@preti.com); MacNeil,
Jami; Mark P. Desmeules; Nicholas Barth; William A. Weary

Subject: Spinney - Appeal of NRPA permit L-28397-4E-A-N

Dear Participants: 
 
Given no objection from the appellants, Board Chair Mark Draper has granted Mr. Spinney’s “Motion to 
Continue”.  Accordingly, the Board will not consider the appeals of this permit at its meeting next week; it has been 
removed from the Board’s meeting agenda.  A letter from the Chair responding to the motion will be forwarded later 
today. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Cynthia S. Bertocci 
Executive Analyst, Board of Environmental Protection 
17 State House Station, Augusta, Maine  04333-0017 
Phone:  (207) 287-2452 
Cynthia.s.bertocci@maine.gov 
 


